
 

BOVINGDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

FILLING OF CASUAL VACANCY VIA CO-OPTION 

 

Notice of Insufficient Candidates  

at Ordinary Election – 2nd May 2019  

 

Notice is hereby given that one casual vacancy exists in the Office of Parish Councillor 

for the Parish of Bovingdon, by reason that an insufficient number of candidates were validly 
nominated at the Parish Council election on 2nd May 2019.  The Council will fill this vacancy by 
co-option. 

If you are interested in becoming involved with the work of the Council you are invited 
to write to the Parish Clerk by no later than Tuesday 28th May 2019 to express your 
interest.  It would also be helpful to include an explanation about your interest in 
applying for the vacancy.   
 
If there is more than one candidate, we will consider the candidates for co-option to fill 
the casual vacancy in open session at the meeting of the Parish Council to be held on 
Monday 3rd June 2019.  
 
If you wish to have a chat about the vacancy, please contact Mike Kember, Parish 
Clerk on 01442 833036 or by e-mail to office@bovingdonparishcouncil.gov.uk  in the 
first instance. 
 
 
 
Mike Kember 
Clerk to Bovingdon Parish Council 
The Memorial Hall 
High Street 
Bovingdon 
HP3 0HJ 
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